LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION

Board Meeting Room 700 Holbrook Ave. January 8, 2018

The Lebanon City School District Board of Education met in Regular Session for the purpose of the Annual Federal Programs Budget Hearing on January 8, 2018, at the Board Offices, 700 Holbrook Ave., Lebanon, Ohio.

Federal Programs Budget Hearing

Information on the Federal Programs Budget which was available for public review was presented by Eric Sotzing, Treasurer. No comments were made during the hearing.

Resolution 11-18: Motion to Adjourn Federal Programs Hearing

Mr. Ryan Patterson made a motion to adjourn, Mr. Chip Bonny seconded the motion.

Motion carried with the following 5 - 0 vote:

Mrs. Davis Norris – Yes, Mrs. Larson – Yes, Mr. Patterson – Yes, Mr. Bonny – Yes, Mr. Donovan – Yes.

The Federal Programs Budget Hearing was adjourned at 5:53pm.

Eric Sotzing/Treasurer

Ryan Patterson, Board President